
Welcome Message

Dear Colleagues and friends,
It  is  our  distinct  pleasure  to  welcome  you  to  the  12th
International Conference on Nutrition and Growth (N&G 2025)
taking  place  in  the  captivating  city  of  Athens  on  20-22
February 2025.

N&G 2025 promises to be an enlightening and collaborative
gathering focused on the critical intersection of nutrition
and growth in pediatric health. Together, we will explore
emerging research, discuss innovative strategies, and exchange
valuable insights to advance our understanding and practice in
this vital field.

We invite you to engage in stimulating scientific sessions,
participate  in  enriching  poster  presentations,  and  join
dynamic  discussions  with  experts  from  various  disciplines.
Athens, with its rich history and vibrant culture, serves as
an inspiring backdrop for our shared pursuit of knowledge and
excellence.

We  eagerly  anticipate  your  contributions  and  active
participation in making N&G 2025 a memorable and impactful
event.

Welcome to Athens!

Warm regards,

Raanan Shamir, Moshe Phillip, Dominique Turck and Hans van
Goudoever

The Organizing Committee[mvc_ihe hover_effect=”circle effect6
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